
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Parent Information Meeting for Upper School 

 

I am writing to let you know of a change to the planned Parent Information Meetings 

on Tuesday 17th September. We will now be holding a single session for parents/carers 

of children in both year 5 and year 6 to attend.  

 

The meeting will start at 5pm and is expected to last 30-40 minutes. For year 6 parents 

and carers, this is a change to the previously stated start time. 

 

We have made this change in response to parental feedback: the vast majority of 

the information in both sessions is the same, and it makes sense for any parents/carers 

with children in both year groups to only have to attend one meeting. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Child 

Acting Deputy Head 


